
Shop for your Charity 

Auckland 2019

Dear Shop for your Charity,

Thank you for your generous donation.

The Native Forest Restoration Trust is not a large charity but what we lack in size, we more 
than make up for in passion from our supporters. Together, we have already achieved some 
amazing results - buying, restoring and protecting thousands of hectares of New Zealand 
native forests and wetlands.

Your support helps ensure that these unique and beautiful habitats are safe for ever, for 
future generations to enjoy.

Thanks again, your support is very much appreciated.

Best regards,

Sandy Crichton 
Trust Manager

Donation Information

Total Amount $ 7.00

Date Received September 14th, 2020

Tax Receipt No 9905

Charity No CC30320


